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To whom it may concern, my name is Justin Packard and I would like to express my concern and disappointment for
plans to build a new truck stop at exit 70. I bought my little piece of heaven of Smith Dr a few years ago to build my
dream home that I’ve been saving over a decade for. I bought property here for the quietness and lack of light
pollution. The construction of a super truck stop makes me sick as I’m about to start construction this month and
believe this is going to ruin my investment, the surrounding area, create noise light and traffic. The whole reason I
chose to build here. Please stop the construction of this truck stop.

Justin

Sent from my iPhone
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